
POST GRADUATE GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, SECTOR-42, CHANDIGARH 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER APPLICATIONS 

Date: 11th September, 2024 

PG Department of Computer Applications of Post Graduate Govt. College for Girls, Sector-42, 
Chandigarh organized an awareness workshop on “Searching Online Internship” in association with 
Hitsbullseye, Chandigarh for the students of BCA I, BCA II, M.Sc. (IT) I and PGDCA on                              
Wednesday, 11th September, 2024. 

Mr. Ishwar Singh Sandhu, AVP Academic, Hitbullseye was the resource person. An informative 
awareness session was conducted highlighting the significance of internships in boosting employability. 
Besides Additionally, the session offered guidance on turning those internships into better future 
opportunities through professional profile updating, industry networking, and proper articulation of 
acquired skills. After the session, a quiz on current affairs and latest technologies was conducted for the 
students and the winners were awarded. Around 150 students participated in the workshop.  
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